
 

 
 

New entranceway open at King George’s Park 
 
 
Tideway is pleased to let you know that the new entranceway at King 
George’s Park is now open. This is the north-eastern park entrance at 
the corner of Buckhold Road and Neville Gill Close. The picture (right) 
shows local residents accessing the park again over the weekend. 
 
 
The newly-opened section includes the park name inlaid in bronze to 
welcome visitors, a range of tree species from Liquidambar to 
Flowering Cherry and more than 5,000 newly-planted bulbs. The 
memorial bench that was removed during our construction work has 
also been reinstated. The area will now be managed and maintained 
by Enable who look after the rest of the park.  
 
 
Works will continue on finishing the paving in the adjacent egg-shaped 
area, this will involve intermittent cutting of block pavers during 
installation. Once completed and opened up in 2025, it will include 
new seating, a bronze artwork by artist Yemi Awosile and poetry by Dorothea Smartt. It will remain 
behind the fencing as we undertake testing of the new sewer system. 
 
 
 
London’s new super sewer 
  
Recently, our 25km super sewer has been successfully connected to the existing sewage network 
in London.  
 
In the coming weeks and months, the entire system will be carefully brought online with individual 
combined sewage overflow points being connected to the new tunnel, to prevent them from 
polluting the River Thames. 
 
This commissioning and testing phase will take place over a number of months, with the project 
expected to be fully operational in 2025.  
 
 
 



 

 
 

Keeping in touch  
 
Our Helpdesk will remain open until construction finishes. If you have any questions, comments or 
feedback call us on 0800 030 8080 or email helpdesk@tideway.london.  
 
You can also find more information on our website www.tideway.london and social 
media channels @tidewaylondon. Use the QR codes to link to our King George’s 
Park (top) and Dormay Street (bottom) webpages.  
 
Look out for the next edition of our River Times magazine landing on doorsteps 
later this summer.  
 
Thank you once again for your continued patience and interest.  
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